From: Dave Vetta [mailto:dvetta@firstbusiness.com]
Sent: Sunday, March 15, 2009 1:58 PM

To: Comments

Subject: no increase in FDIC premium

While we are all working through the ripple effect of this economy, it is very inappropriate to assign
added cost to the already increased FDIC premium. There are other avenues . This will only have the
opposite effect and constrain capital available to businesses and threaten healthy banks ability to
operate

Sincerely

Dave Vetta

262-792-7100

President

First Business Bank Milwaukee



